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TERTIUS ORDO PENITENTIAE LETTER Nº 16
                                                                                                                                  October 28, 2018
                                                                                                                                                  Feast of Christ the King
Dear Tertiaries and Aspirants,
The feast of Christ the King was instituted by Pope Pius XI in 192? in order to proclaim the Catholic faith against the error of religious liberty that was already taking hold of even Catholics in the wake of the great victories of the Masonry during the preceding century. Archbishop Lefebvre himself confesses that when he went to Rome to enter the French Seminary in the early twenties, he was imbued with liberal ideas which he only lost thanks to the solid Catholic formation he received there from the seminary Rector, Fr. LeFloch. 
For this great feast, then, I am sending you as an attachment a sermon which is simply a summary of a chapter of the beautiful book by Dom Jean de Monléon, O.S.B. on Christ the King which explains the reasons why Christ must be king, according to the triple end of man which He alone can make him attain. May this doctrine help you to celebrate worthily and sapienter this glorious feast and repair the offenses Our Lord receives today, even in the Catholic Church, against His royalty which alone can save us.
                                                                                                                                  In Sancto Patre Dominico
                                                                                                                                  Father Albert
 
NEWS
 
 
August 4th at the Blessed Virgin Mary chapel in Warners, New York, Br. Albert Provost made profession in the Third Order of Penance of Saint Dominic. We pray that our holy father Saint Dominic watch over his new son who wished to become a part of his Order on the feast of its founder and that he will make him a worthy carrier of the name of his glorious son Saint Albert.
 
September 2nd Juan Vidal entered the novitiate at Boise, Idaho and received the name of John Macias, putting himself under the patronage of this saintly lay-brother who came from his native Spain to South America and entered the Order at Lima, Peru, this hotbed of Dominican sanctity in the New World. Blessed John Macias was known especially for his great devotion to the Rosary, so we will pray that he will obtain for our new brother to share in this devotion so that he might imitate him as well in his great love of God and neighbour.
 
October 7th Sister Mary Clement Wisdom made profession in the Third Order of Saint Dominic at the Queen of All Saints chapel in Springfield, Missouri. May Our Lady of the Rosary, whom Sister Mary Clement wished to honour particularly by making her profession on her feast day, obtain for her the grace to be united ever closer to Christ through Her by means of the assiduous meditation of His mysteries in Her Rosary that She gave to the world through Saint Dominic.
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